ATTENTION PARENTS!

Starting January 1st, you can register your
online payment account for upcoming fees
(e.g. field trips)!

Here’s how to get started today:

1. Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com

2. Register your account now

3. View and pay fees online starting January 18th scHooOL

)

Learning for a lLifetime

* Alternative payment option: cash and cheques must be delivered to the office




